
Feedback Request - Talent Showcase 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for attending our recent Talent Showcase at 

[University Name]. We appreciate your support and participation in celebrating our students' 

talents. 

To help us improve future events, we would be grateful if you could provide us with your 

feedback regarding the showcase. Your insights are invaluable to us. 

Please consider the following questions: 

• What did you enjoy most about the Talent Showcase? 

• Were there any aspects that you think could be improved? 

• How did you find the overall organization of the event? 

• Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Feel free to reply to this email with your thoughts or to complete a short survey at [Survey Link]. 

Thank you once again for your time and support. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[University Name] 

[Contact Information] 


